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PCTI Celebrates National 

 Video Contest Winners 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Congratulations to three students from Passaic 

County Technical Institute (PCTI) who were among eleven winners recognized by the national 4-H 

Teen STEM-Focused Video Contest! Graduate Alvaro Lizarbe and sophomores Patrick Kiel and 

Henrick Malpica beat out hundreds of their peers to win technology prize packages from Samsung. 

These technologically advanced prize packages included a Chromebook laptop computer, pocket 

camcorder, and Galaxy Note 8.0 tablet. 

 

The winning videos chronicled the teens’ experiences at Summer Science Camps. It was here that 

students participated in interactive and hands-on activities that ranged from computer science and 

robotics, to marine biology and animal science. The program was designed to help U.S. students excel 

in science technology, engineering and mathematics (STEM) 

 

Winners were selected based upon how they applied the skills they learned while at camp, and the 

creativity in sharing that knowledge with others in the community. 
 

 
 

Photo Caption: Congratulations to PCTI’s 4-H Teen STEM-Focused Video Contest Winners 

Henrick Malpica (North Haledon), Patrick Kiel (North Haledon), and Alvaro Lizarbe (Passaic, not 

pictured). 


